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Dear Senators,

I really support strong legislation to protect all of Oregon in the near and distant future. | am
glad to see some changes to address some rural concerns and some governance issues. Bult,
we need to have a cap and invest policy and we need it now, not in 10 years. Please stay
strong Senators and Representatives, make good policy that meets the needs of your voters
and their children and grandchildren.

I am a parent of two young adults who care deeply for our state.
Sincerely,

Stacy Flaherty
Portland 97212
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